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28th November 2016 

                       

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
I write to you to inform you about this year’s end of term concerts at Cecil Sharp House. 

 

KS1 (Years 1 and 2) 

This concert will take place on Tuesday 13th December at 2:00. Each family is allocated 

two tickets. Please indicate on the slip below if you would like one or two tickets. 

 

KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) 

This concert will take place on Monday 19th December at 2:00. Each family is allocated 

two tickets. Please indicate on the slip below if you would like one or two tickets. 

 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 per ticket, which will go towards the cost of the venue. If 

you are attending the concert, you will be able to take your child home straight after the performance, 

otherwise your child will be taken back at school to be collected as normal at 3.30. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in full support of the children at the event. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Tom West 

Leader of Learning for music. 

 
 

RE: Cecil Sharp House Concert – FAO Tom West 

KS1 concert (please tick):       1 ticket ……   2 tickets…….  

KS2 Concert (Please tick):  1 ticket ……..  2 tickets……. 

My Child/ren: ………………………………………………………………………… 

In class/es: ……………………………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………….. 

Print Name: …………………………………….. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £………………. 

 

Please hand this slip and money to the office 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk

